
 

St. Bede’s Catholic College 
Long Cross, Lawrence Weston, Bristol, BS11 0SU 
 

T: 0117 377 2200 E: contact@stbcc.org W: www.stbedescc.org  

 

Principal: Mr R. J. King, MEd 

 

   
                                                                                                    
 
 
 

 
 
St Bede’s Catholic College, a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales, Company Number 07798550. Registered office address, as above. 

 

 

 

6th November, 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Visit to Blaise Weston Court Extra Care Housing 

Thursday 7th December, 2023 

 

 

Your child has been invited to perform Christmas carols at Blaise Weston Court residential home during 

periods 4&5 on Thursday 7th December. We very much hope that your child will be able to participate 

and that the event will be an enjoyable and rewarding experience for all involved. 

 

Transport to and from Blaise Weston Court is provided. Pupils will travel on the College minibus at the 

start of period 4 and return to St. Bede’s before the end of the college day. 

 

If you are happy for your child to participate in the performance at Blaise Weston Court, please click 

the following link or scan the QR code below to complete the reply slip on Google Forms by Friday 

1st December: https://forms.gle/9pJsuBE88MjSSeyc6. Please note that places are limited and will be 

allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

 
 

Please thank your child for their hard work and enthusiasm in their music lessons and for their excellent 

commitment and dedication to the music department’s extra-curricular activities and groups. If you 

have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

  

 

Mr James Lewis   Mr Jack Hibbs   Mr Henry Shellard 

Head of Music   Teacher of Music   Teacher of Music 
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